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 Upcoming Seminars 

 
 
Wednesday, 9.1.2019 Departmental Seminar  

 

12.15-13.15 

AWI 00.010 

Imran Rasul, University College London 

(invited by Stefan Trautmann) 

"The Mechanics of Job Search Behavior: Evidence from a 
Field Experiment in Uganda" 

  

Talks and Research Visits 

Karlijn van den Broek presented: "How do African fishers look at climate change? 
Exploring perceptions of the role of climate change in the Nile perch fishery at Lake 

Victoria" at NVAS & WWF’s Responding to Climate Change in Africa, (2018, the 
Netherlands). 

Alexander Glas presented the paper "Overconfidence versus rounding in survey-

based density forecasts" (joint with Matthias Hartmann) at the 19th IWH-CIREQ-GW 
Macroeconometric Workshop "Uncertainty, Expectations and Macroeconomic 
Modelling" in Halle (Saale) on December 13, 2018. 

 
New Publications 

 
Karlijn van den Broek, K. (2018). Illuminating divergence in perceptions in natural 

resource management: A case for the investigation of the heterogeneity in mental 
models. Journal of Dynamic Decision Making, 4, 2.(link) 

 
 
 

Editorial deadline for issue 02/2019 of the newsletter: 

Wednesday, January 9, 2019, 12 p.m. 
newsletter@awi.uni-heidelberg.de 

If you would like to receive the newsletter by email,  
please contact the address above. 

https://journals.ub.uni-heidelberg.de/index.php/jddm/article/viewFile/51316/48893

